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Alabama Power Company
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Post Office Box 2641
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c DU 12 '''. e6 AlabamaPower
# '* W "~

S nio V ce r sident

December 1, 1986

.

Dr. J. Nelson Grace
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission gp 3d hf
Region II, Suite 290
101 Marietta Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Subject: J. M. Farley Nuclear Plant NPDES Permit

Dear Dr. Grace:

Alabama Power Company's letter dated November 10, 1986 reported
approval from the Alabama Department of Environmental Management
(ADEM) for Farle,v Nuclear Plant to conduct a temporary chlorination
program for Corbicula control in the service water system. his
program consists of both a short term (three week) and long term
evaluation period. The attached letter is confirmation of ADEM's
approval to extend the short term evaluation period.

h is report is made in accordance with section 3.2 of the
Environmental Protection Plan of Licenses NPF-2 and NPF-8. Should you
have any questions, please contact Mr. W. C. Carr at 205-250-1890.

Yours very y,

-

,

R. P. Mcdonald'

i

I RPM / JAM:emb

cc: Mr. W. H. Bradford
Mr. J. D. Woodard
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November 26, 1986

i

Farley Nuclear Plant
NPDES Plant No. AL 0024619

Mr. James P. Martin
Alabama Department of

Environmental Management
1751 Federal Drive
Montgomery, AL 36130

Dear Mr. Martin:

This letter is to confirm changes discussed in our phone
conversation on November 25, 1986 to the service water chlorination study
for the above referenced facilit'y. As stated, we will extend the three
week study to a four week study or 100% mortality of Corbicula indicator
organisms whichever occurs first. We will contact your of fice on December
1,1986 and report whether additional time is necessary.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
,

John D. Grogan an
Environmental ompi nce,

JMG:dy
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